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PATIENT INFORMATION SHEET  
 

The question of Grommets and Swimming  
 

 
· Following grommet insertion I normally like patients to avoid putting their head under 
water for four weeks.  
 
· After this initial period there are two approaches that can be taken:- 
 
When swimming or putting ones head under the water you may use earplugs, swimming 
cap and/or a ‘little grommets’ headband found on the website 
www.littlegrommets.com.au or purchased through the Neurosensory Unit. One option for 
earplugs is the use of blue tac.  
 
Or alternatively a patient can swim and put ones head under the water without using any 
earplugs or protection, excluding dirty or stagnant water or soapy water as the latter has a 
lower viscosity and may more easily pass through the lumen of the grommet.  
 
The ear protective methods may or may not stop water entering the ear canal and creating 
an infection around the grommet.  Minimal evidence exists to suggest they are protective.  
If an ear infection does happen the use of antibiotic eardrops (Ciloxin 0.3%) will 
normally clear it.  In the presence of a grommet an ear infection is normally noted by a 
white/coloured discharge.  
 
I am personally comfortable with either approach that one takes when the grommets are 
insitu. I believe that there are only a minority of children that do get ear infections 
with/after water exposure and the majority can swim frequently without any ear 
protection and not have problems.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


